
Algonquin
Parent News
January, 2023

Special Thanks to all of our Donors who made it possible for

Algonquin to provide a gift to EVERY student!!!

Girl Scout Donors Amicae of Zeta Phi
Beta Sorority Inc.

Parent & Staff
Donors

The Algonquin Way
The educators at Algonquin will actively commit to creating a stimulating, language-rich classroom
environment that is developmentally appropriate, implements best practices, and is differentiated to
meet the needs of every student. The classroom will capture the individuality of the whole child,
encourage students' curiosity and creativity, and prepare them for future success.
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The Lord Is My
Shepherd Church

Toys for Tots Friends of
Algonquin

The smiles that warm our hearts!!!!
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Every Student received a present!!! No worries, if your student

was out sick, they can receive their present upon return.

The Learning Continues; math opportunities to explore at home

Happy New Year! I would like to extend best wishes to all for a Happy and Healthy New Year. It’s a
pleasure to welcome all of the children, teachers and staff back to school (January 5th and 6th) after
a long, well deserved break. Just a reminder that as we welcome the winter season, children must be
dressed appropriately for school and to play outdoors during our gross motor time. Coats, hats,
mittens or gloves, and boots are a must this time of year. Please put your child's name inside their
belongings and keep in mind, that little people loose their items often. Algonquin School is not
responsible for lost items.
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Here is a look at what is happening at Algonquin as we kick off

2023 together!

Flannel & Pajamas Day!!!

January 5th 10:45 Early Dismissal
January 6th 10:45 Early Dismissal
January 12th 6:30 pm Early Childhood Network
January 13th Preschool Screening
January 16th We Celebrate Dr. King--No School
January 19th 10:45 Early Dismissal
January 27th Family Playgroups
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Reading is one of our most important goals!!!
During the month of December, our children left the school with quite a few books. The teachers
prepared a winter break packet that was accompanied with The Three Little Pigs Book. We received a
generous donation from the Friends of Algonquin; delivered by Mrs. Anna Washington with hard cover
books of various titles for all of our Kindergarten bound students. We also received a very generous
donation of books from the Jane Leach Foundation for every student in our school. Jane Leach
taught kindergarten and retired from school district 163.


Parents, we have a school-wide goal of reading 100 books by the 100th day of school!!! Please send
us pictures via Class Dojo of you or siblings reading to our students. We would love to have your help!!!



Candy Cane Hunt & Dance

Breakfast & Lunch Menus
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